
February 2, 2024  

We are pleased to announce that the Corte Madera Women’s Improvement Club 
will be again awarding our yearly community service scholarship(s) for young 
women from local Corte Madera-Larkspur high schools. All completed 
applications must be received by April 5, 2024 to be considered for the 
scholarship.  

In addition to filling out the one-page application we are also asking that students 
write letters describing their experiences of serving our community. We hope that 
this informal format will make it easy for students to describe their role, what their 
work in the community means to them, and how it has benefitted both the 
community and their own individual growth.  

Applications should be emailed to info@cortemaderawomensclub.org with 
Scholarship Application in the Subject line.  

Please help us get out the word about the application process and the April  
deadline.  

Thank you,  

Janis Luft, Marion Bank, Laura Merlo, Susan Topor, Donna Wenig 
CMWIC Scholarship Committee 


